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   OCTOBER  EVENTS 
 
Oct. 6-10 CoGat Testing        Oct. 14-24   ITBS Testing 

   

Oct. 13 SCHOOL CLOSED      Oct. 16   PROGRESS REPORTS 
 

Oct. 14 Math Night          Oct. 25   Fall Carnival  

 

Oct. 14-24 ITBS Testing           Oct. 23  Picture Retake 

 

 
 

 



VISION STATEMENT 
 

Soaring to New Heights 

 

 

MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Mission of Rowland School is to promote academic excellence by 

forming a home, a school and community connection in order to de-

velop successful leaders.  



 
 A Message from  

  Principal Walker      

     

 
 
Dear Parents, 
   
Please, let us not forget the real focus for our school.  We are going to make sure that our stu-
dents are learning and are ready to demonstrate their knowledge effectively by performing well 
on the end of semester assessments.  Here are a few reminders of ways that you can help us: 
  
Do not call the school to change your child’s transportation for the day after 1:30 p.m.  We 
hope that you will adhere to our request about this.  It is very difficult for us to ensure that 
the children get home or to the daycare provider when there is not proper communication.  If 
you must change the transportation for the day please write a note to the teacher in the daily 
planner.  If you do not put it in the planner please email to 
Robrta_r_walker@fc.dekalb.k12.ga.us or fax to 678-676-6210.  Include your child’s name, 
teacher’s name and the bus route or address where the child is going.  Don’t forget to include 
your name in the request. 
  
Please do not drop your children off before 7:00 a.m.  We will not open the doors for school 
until 7:00 a.m.  Parent drop off and pick up is in the rear of the school at the steps.  All  
exterior doors are locked at 7:40 a.m.  After 7:40 everyone must enter using the front door. 
  
We will protect the integrity of the instructional day. The school day begins at 7:40 a.m. and 
ends at 2:15 p.m.  Students entering the building at 7:40 are considered tardy. We need all 
of our children here every day.  It is important to us that children remain in school for the 
entire instructional day.  Students may not be checked out from school after 1:45 p.m. 
  
Parent volunteers are welcome.  You are very important to making us a successful school.  We 
need parents to volunteer to assist the classroom teachers with the education of our  
students.  Please notify the teacher as to when you are available to volunteer (at least 24 
hours) and she/he will gladly accommodate you.  Parents must not interrupt the instructional 
day to visit the classroom. 
  
We do not have birthday parties during the school day.  Parents may bring cupcakes or a  
simple snack that students may share with their classmates during their scheduled lunch 
period. 
  
We are a uniform school because research has proven that students focus better in school 
when they do not have to be concerned about the latest fashions.  As you make purchases 
don’t forget to include some uniforms with a sweater (red, navy or white) that your child 
may keep on during the day.  Oversized hoodies are not acceptable. 
  
Breakfast is the most important meal of the day and children need a good breakfast to start 
their day. We begin serving at 7:00 daily.  Students must be in the line by 7:30 a.m. 

 
Children may not use cell phones at school.  The telephones in the classroom or in the 
front office are accessible if students need to call you.  We do not interrupt the  
classroom during the day to deliver telephone messages. The secretaries will take the              
message and get it to the teacher. 
 

  



Message from your Assistant Principal 
                 Ms. Jones 
 
 
Testing for Grades 1, 3, and 5 

 
CogAT Testing: October 6, 2014 – October 10, 2014 
ITBS Testing: October 14, 2014 -October 23, 2014 

 
The CogAT allows comparisons of the performance of DeKalb students with 

the performance of other students in the state/nation, of the same age, 
who took the same test, at the same time of the year. 

 
Results are used for program qualification for Gifted.  Results are also used 

to determine student need for supplemental services, such as SST, RTI 
and Exceptional Education. 

 
ITBS results are used for program qualification such as Magnet, High 

Achievers, and Gifted.  Results are also used to determine student need 
for supplemental services. 

 
Happy Testing 

Fall Testing 





 

 

 



 

Dear Rowland Parents: 

 

As you know, Rowland depends on successful fundraisers to provide 

funds necessary to continue offering important supplemental               
educational opportunities for the student body.  We’ve researched  
several opportunities, and are excited to launch this year’s Fall Festival!!! 
 

Our annual Fall Festival will be held Saturday, October 25, 2014 

 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  We are in need of volunteers to assist with set 
up, clean up, and manning the different stations.  We also have vendor     
opportunities available. 
 

We're asking for your assistance and support with this important        

opportunity to provide Rowland students with enhanced educational   
opportunities.  Each child is being asked to donate food items to sell at 
the event.  Items needed have been identified below by grade level.  Items 
are needed no later than October 20, 2014. Donated items can be sent 
in to your child’s homeroom teacher. 
 
Pre-K and Kindergarten: Individual Capri-sun/Juice Boxes 
 
1st Grade: Individual Bags of Chips 
 
2nd Grade: Bite sized Bags of Candy 
 
3rd Grade: Cakes 
 
4th and 5th Grade: Canned Soda/Water 
 
Other Items Needed: 
 
All beef hot dogs, hot dog buns, frozen hamburger patties, hamburg-
er buns, ketchup, mustard and relish.  
 

Thanks in advance for your support.  If you have any questions or      

concerns, please contact the PTA Board at 678.676.6202 or                     
rowlandespta@gmail.com.  We are looking forward to a successful event. 
 

Sincerely, 

Rowland Elementary PTA 
 



 

                                            

             
     

    
 

Saturday, October 25, 2014 

10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
1317 South Indian Creek Road 

Stone Mountain, Georgia 30083 

Rain or Shine 

  Pre-sale: Wristbands $10 for 1  

          beginning Monday, October 6 – 22.  

           Day of Carnival $12.00 Per Student 
                                  **Wristbands for STUDENTS ONLY** 

Wrist Band Purchas includes: 

UNLIMITED GAMES (EXCLUDING CAKE WALK and ALL CANDY AND ICE CREAM SALES)  

        1 HOTDOG OR 1 HAMBURGER , 1 DRINK AND CHIPS  

 Prize given to first 25 students who purchase wristband.  
****************Parent food tickets will be sold on carnival day**** 

 

Table Rental Available $35 Full, $25 Half (No food or candy sales) 
 

 



Rowland Eagles Afterschool 
Extended Day Program  

When: Monday– Friday  3:00– 6:30  (immediately following school)  

Where: Rowland Elementary  

What Rowland Eagles has to offer: homework assistance, 

tutorial program, arts and crafts, computer lab instruction, and all 

types of fun and games!  

 

• Parents enrolled in supplementary child care programs and agencies are welcomed.  

• (DCFS) may provide vouchers for qualifying families.  

                                                  Rowland Elementary School  
  

Rowland Elementary  
1375 S. Indian Creek Dr.  
Stone Mountain, GA 30083 

Phone: 678) 676-6202  
E-mail: 
debra_ragland@fc.dekalb.k12.ga.us  

Rowland Elementary School  
 Ms. Debra Ragland, Program Director  

Mr. Robert Mason, Co Director 

 

 

 

 


